Mr. Jordan Higgins
Columbia Borough High School
Social Studies
Room 101


STUDENTS!
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Welcome back to the 2015-2016 school year! The Alternative Education Program is experiencing new, exciting changes that will provide you with great educational opportunities. It is my pleasure to be taking the role as your teacher for Social Studies and Character Education. It is my goal to help you establish a work ethic, attitude and desire to achieve anything you want to in your life. I truly feel that by developing a mutual respect for one another, the other teachers who will be coming into our classroom, and by working collectively to meet goals there is nothing we cannot achieve. Believe me when I say that I am excited for the journey we will be on this year and want you to know that I am 100% invested in helping you become successful learners in order to give you the best chance to achieve the goals you wish to reach. So, again, welcome to our classroom and I look forward to working with each of you this year and growing collectively as a whole!

Sincerely,
Mr. Higgins
